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Mr Xiaohu Wu     27 June 2019 

Institute of Plant Protection 

Chinese Academy of Agricultural Sciences   MS007-19 

No.2 Yuan Ming Yuan West Road 

Beijing 

China 

 

 

Dear Mr Xiaohu Wu, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that DFC Scholarship Programme/Danish Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

hereby confirms your scholarship for the course “Food Safety Specialization” arranged by DTU 

National Food Institute, Mørkhøj Bygade 19, 2860 Søborg, Denmark during the period 

 

2 September 2019 - 27 November 2019 

 

DFC Scholarship Programme will cover the study fee, allowance and accommodation – as per Danish 

Government regulations - in connection with the course. DFC will also arrange and pay for your 

international return air ticket, economy class.  

 

In order to apply for the required Schengen Visa, please follow the instructions given at the website of 

the Embassy/Visa Facilitation Centre (VFS) in Beijing. You have to meet in person at the Embassy/VFS 

with your application form for Schengen visa. Link to the application form can be found via the 

Embassy’s website. 

 

Before your arrival to Denmark, you are kindly requested to sign up for the Danida Alumni Network. 

Please sign up here: https://alumni.dfcentre.com/register  

 

Approximately 2 weeks prior to your departure for Denmark, you will receive an e-mail from DFC with 

information about your arrival and the accommodation. Please be prepared to present this Letter of 

Acceptance to the authorities at any international and/or domestic airport.  
 

Concerning insurance, rights and obligations please read the “Guide for Danida Fellows in Denmark” 

carefully. The allowance will be paid the first weekday after your arrival, therefore, please be 

aware that you should bring some foreign currency for the first days’ spending (about USD 100). 
 

If you need further information please visit the DFC web site at www.dfcentre.com or contact Dorte Lau 

Baggesen at DTU National Food Institute.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Danida Fellowship Centre 

 
 

Anissa Bedoui 

Project Coordinator
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